
From: Natalie Ast <nast@overlandllp.ca> 
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 1:47 PM
To: Roach, Rebecca <Rebecca.Roach@vaughan.ca>; Messere, Clement
<Clement.Messere@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Christopher Tanzola <ctanzola@overlandllp.ca>; 'Tony D'Aversa' <wwwbigpaper@yahoo.ca>
Subject: [External] 19CDM-20V001 - 5309 Highway 7 - Committee of the Whole Report September
15, 2020

Good afternoon,

We are the solicitors for Liberata D’Aversa, the owner of the property municipally known as 5317
Highway 7. We are in receipt of the Committee of the Whole Report dated September 15, 2020
regarding the above-noted Draft Plan of Condominium Application for the lands located at 5279,
5289, 5299, 5309 Highway 7 and 18, 26, 32, 48, 52 and 56 Coles Avenue (the “Subject Property”).

We are currently reviewing the Committee of the Whole Report, and note that conditions of draft
approval have been recommended, including conditions regarding the provision of an access
easement for pedestrian and vehicular access from the Subject Property to our client’s property to
the west. On behalf of our client, we are reiterating the importance of the imposition of these draft
plan conditions (outlined in Draft Plan Condition #7 of the Report) relating to the access easement.
Consistent with our correspondence to the City of Vaughan, dated July 17, 2019, the provision of the
access easement is required to ensure for future access to and from our client’s lands at Highway 7.

Please find attached our correspondence dated July 17, 2019 requesting notice and the inclusion of
the conditions relating to the access easement in favour of 5317 Highway 7 be required as
conditions of draft plan of condominium approval, and that this condition be fulfilled prior to the
registration of any plan of condominium on the Subject Property.

We ask that you please include this email and the attachment in the materials that will be before the
Committee of the Whole on September 15. We also ask that you provide notice of any decision or
changes to any conditions with respect to the Draft Plan of Condo Application for the Subject
Property. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions.

Thank you,
Natalie Ast

Overland LLP
Natalie Ast
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